
 

November 14, 2019 

 

 

Honorable Nik Kovac 

Alderman, 3rd Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

  

SUBJECT:  3RD ALD. DIST. - FILE #191141 

          INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON  

          NORTH DOWNER AVENUE AND 

          EAST PARK PLACE 

 

Dear Alderman Kovac: 

  

In compliance with your request, legislation will be heard before the full Common Council on 

November 26, 2019 to install the above-captioned traffic control. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

  

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 


